
Good	Afternoon	Mr.	Falcon.

	

																The	City	of	Marlborough	is	in	receipt	of	your	Public
Records	Request	dated	2-14-20	regarding	facial	recognition.		

	

																Would	you	kindly	consider	granting	a	brief	extension	to
the	City	in	order	to	respond	to	this	request?			We	have	had	our	IT
department	search	our	Police	Department’s	email	accounts	and	as	of
today,	I	am	going	through	the	emails	to	in	order	to	extract	what		may	be
responsive	to	your	request.		It	is	taking	a	bit	more	time	than	expected
based	on	the	how	I	must	view	each	email	through	out	outlook	system.		

	

																If	you	would	please	grant	us	a	5-day	extension	to
respond	that	would	be	greatly	appreciated.		

	

Thank	you.

	

Heather	H.	Gutierrez

Paralegal

City	of	Marlborough

City	Hall,	4th	Floor

140	Main	Street

Marlborough,	MA	01752

T:	(508)	460-3771

F:	(508)	460-3698

hgutierrez@marlborough-ma.gov		

	

This	e-mail	message	is	generated	from	the	City	of	Marlborough	Legal
Department.		It	may	contain	information	that	is	privileged	as	an
attorney-client	communication	or	as	attorney	work-product,	or	that	is
otherwise	confidential.		The	information	is	intended	to	be	disclosed
solely	to,	and	received	solely	by,	the	intended	recipient,	and	delivery
of	this	message	to	any	person	other	than	the	intended	recipient	shall
not	compromise	or	waive	such	privilege	or	confidentiality.		If	you	are
not	the	intended	recipient,	please	be	advised	that	any	distribution,
disclosure,	printing,	copying,	storage,	modification	or	use	of	the
contents	of	this	e-mail,	or	the	taking	of	any	action	in	reliance
thereon,	is	prohibited.		If	you	have	received	this	e-mail	in	error,
please	notify	the	sender	by	return	e-mail	and	delete	it	from	your
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computer	system.		Thank	you	for	your	cooperation.

	


